
July 18, 2023 
Regular Meeting

Item # 9a.Public 
Comment -  

Janet R Barth
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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Dear Mono County Board of Supervisors: 
 
I strongly support the recommended action on the July 18, 2023 Agenda item 9.A. for Mono 
County to provide an election in November of 2023 for the TV district. The TVGMD has 
significant and urgent work to do that will have long-term impact on local people, ecosystems, 
and the economy. That work can best be done with a full slate of board members. 
 

On another note, my thanks to the BOS and the county for your assistance in developing a 
much needed Tri-Valley and Fish Slough Management Area Groundwater Model. 
 

Cheers, 
Janet R Barth 
TVGMD Advisory Board Member  
Representing Benton 
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